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Date

1906

1908

1908

Locality
Lives
Lost

Hub Colliery, C.B.

Port Hood Colliery, C.B. 10

Sydney Mines, C.B.

1911 Sydney Mines, C.B

,

1912 jSpringhill Mines
1913

I
Drummond Colliery.

.

1913 Albion Mines

1914

1915

Allan Shaft Mine, Pictou Co.

Drummond Colliery.

Remarks

Mine fire. Careless use of naked light.

Mine Hooded from ocean. In this case
flames came up hcistin^-shaft and
destroyed all surface erections. Mine
afterwards pumped out.

Gas explosion. Mine worked by naked
lights and loose powder used. Exact
cause of ignition of gas unknown, but
thought that powder had some share
in the occurrence.

Mine fire. Coal ignited by "hung shot."
Fire area damnied otf and flooded.

Gas explosion, aided by dust. Ignited
by Deputy who had opened his safetv-
lamp.

Mino fire. Area sealed off.

Mine fire. Area sealed off. Three appar-
ently separate gob fires.

Mine fire. Caused by overheated brake-
drum at top of a staple shaft. Excel-
lent service was rendered in fighting
this fire by oxygen breathing-appara-
tus. Fire extinguished.

Explosion. Deputy Inspector and Mine
Superintendent suffocated in exploring
workings after explosion. Mine sealed
otf and recovered four months later.

Mine fire. Area sealed off, and mining
discontinued on the Main Seam.
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